
 

Via e-mail to:  marcotteb1@michigan.gov, and via  Overnight Mail 

 

April 23, 2018 

 

Brian Marcotte 

Talent Investment Agency – State of Michigan 

201 N. Washington Sq., 5th Floor  

Lansing, Michigan 48913  
 

Dear Mr. Marcotte: 

 

This letter is to inform your office of a planned entire plant closing by 

izzyplus and to comply with the federal Worker Adjustment and 

Retraining Notification (WARN) Act. 

 

The employment site affected by this closing is izzyplus, 17237 Van 

Wagoner Road, Spring Lake, MI 49456.  The closing is expected to be 

permanent, and 72 employees will be affected.  Operations will be 

phased down incrementally with the complete closure targeted for July 

of 2018.  The expected date for the first separations is expected to be 

within 14 days of May 28, 2018.  

 

A list of job classifications of positions affected, and the number of 

affected employees in each job classification is available upon request.  

There are no bumping rights available to the employees involved. 

 

For further information, please contact me at 616- 464-6409.   

 

Sincerely, 

izzyplus 

 

 

 

 

Michael Sheridan 

Director, Human Resources 
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